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ROMANIA - Voivodeni 

Elderly Day 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 

 

SB Foundation has received photos from 

"The Elder Day" in Voivodeni, an event 

the Foundation has helped fund for 

several years, so also this year. Denes 

Csaba reports that the participants (aged 

70 and above) were very happy that we 

have not forgotten them. The celebration 

began with a church service, featuring 

poetry recitations and songs by young 

people. The artist Berekméri Réka also 

participated, as well as parliamentarian Kulcsar Karoly from the Romanian Parliament, who delivered a 

speech addressed to the elderly. Afterward, attendees enjoyed a festive meal at beautifully set tables, with 

the cantor singing songs for all the "beautifully aged," as the elderly are affectionately called. A very 

pleasant ambiance was created, according to Denes Csaba. When they went home, each participant received 

a bag filled with various treats. Thank you for your support, says Denes Csaba 

Warm regards from SB Foundation via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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